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[ POEA MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 69,
December 09, 1994 ]

LIFTING OF WAR RISK INSURANCE REQUIREMENT FOR
FILIPINO WORKERS BOUND TO LEBANON

Per advise from the Department of Foreign Affairs, Lebanon is no longer classified as
a war zone area in view of the return of peace thereat leading to positive political
and economic developments.

Given the foregoing, the mandatory war risk insurance requirement for Filipino
workers bound to Lebanon is hereby lifted, effective immediately.

For strict compliance.

Adopted: 9 Dec. 1994

(SGD.) FELICISIMO O. JOSON

Administrator
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